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24 March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Subject: Easter Disco for Year 7 and Year 8 Students – Thursday 3 April 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding an Easter Disco for our Year 7 and Year 8 students on 
Thursday, 3 April, as a special reward for their hard work, positive behaviour, and dedication during the 
Spring term. 

The disco will take place in The Hub and will be divided into two sessions: 

• Year 7 Disco: 4:00 PM – 5:30 PM 
• Year 8 Disco: 5:45 PM – 7:15 PM 

Important Information About Attendance and Behaviour: 

This event is a free reward for students who have achieved over 95% attendance for the Spring term and 
maintained a positive behaviour record. In the rare instance that a student’s behaviour has fallen below the 
expectations of The Bourne Academy, they will not be invited to the event. If this applies to your child, their 
Head of Year will be in contact to advise you of this decision. Consent to attend the disco should be provided 
using the Arbor Parent Portal – this will be open until midday on Thursday 3 April. 

For students with attendance below 95%, there will be a £2.50 charge to attend the event. Payment for the 
disco can be made via the Academy’s online payment system – www.scopay.com . If your child has 
attendance below this level, then please ensure that the £2.50 payment is made on scopay as well as 
providing consent to attend on the Arbor parent portal.   

Students should enter and be collected via the rear vehicle gate, accessible via The Lawn area. Please ensure 
your child arrives on time for their session and is collected promptly at the end of their designated time. For 
safety reasons, students will only be allowed to leave with a parent or carer unless otherwise arranged in 
advance. 

Drinks and snacks will be available to purchase at the event. Students can look forward to a lovely evening 
filled with music, games, and dancing! 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact: 

• Mr D Edwards, Head of Year 7 
• Mrs T White, Head of Year 8 

https://www.thebourneacademy.com/page/?title=Canford+School&pid=54
http://www.scopay.com/
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We look forward to celebrating with the students and hope your child will be able to attend. 

Kind regards, 

Kelly Franklin 
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